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27th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

We are writing to inform you that your child is invited to take part on a History Reward Trip to the 
Imperial War Museum in London. The trip is an exciting opportunity for students to see real 
artefacts and learn more about the experiences of Britons during World War One and Two, which 
have been key topics they have studied this year. The trip will take place on Tuesday, 25th April 
2023.  
 

The students will travel to and from the Museum by coach, leaving school at approximately 8:40am, 
and returning at approximately 4:30pm. Students should bring a packed lunch with them. Students 
who receive free school meals will have a packed lunch provided to them by Lealands. 
 
 

The cost of the trip is £13.70, which will be available to pay via Scopay on April 17th. Students 
cannot pay for the trip with cash payments at school. We understand that many people are under 
financial pressure at this time and may find it difficult to pay the full amount. If you would like 
information on payment options available please contact Mrs. Rust who may be able to offer 
support. Should you be in a position to contribute additional funds to help other Lealands families 
please contact us with details. 
 
 

In order to deal with the possibility of the trip being oversubscribed, please follow the steps below 
accordingly. Places will be given on a first come, first served basis of receiving replies to the google 
form.  

1. Complete Google Form (https://forms.gle/52RY1wk4R7a33uVE9) by Friday, March 31st to register 
interest in attending the trip. 
2. Parents will then receive a phone call or text message from Lealands to confirm their child has 
been selected to attend the trip. 
3. Please complete the payment on Scopay, or confirm payment help with Mrs. Rust, by Wednesday, 
April 19th to confirm your child’s place on the trip. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Lockett 
Teacher of History 

 


